


Kindly be advised that in order for us to adequately respond to your request, we need to consult
with various third parties, coupled with the fact that it is almost festive season which will lead to
delays.
 
We therefore request your written consent approving an extension to 31 January 2023 to allow
us to respond to your request.
 
We await your urgent response hereto.
 
Kind Regards,




